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I think there are several issues that need to be considered. This will hurt all taxpayers 

in the state, giving them no recourse for relief.  The biggest cause of increased crime 

in Oregon in my opinion is Measure 110, decrimilizing drug penalities.  This has done 

nothing more than to bring more drug users to the state, and very few have chosen 

treatment, as was the intent and the purpose used to sell this measure to the people 

of the state.  Let's start treating criminals as they should be and repeal Measure 110, 

and see if the crime rates are still as out of control as they are now.   


